BPA’s Proposed Posting for Montana Intertie Change

BPA provided notice to the Colstrip transmission owners (Avista Corporation, NorthWestern Energy, PacifiCorp, Portland General Electric Company, and Puget Sound Energy, Inc.)  that BPA Transmission Services (BPAT) is terminating on October 1, 2011, the exchange provision contained in the Montana Intertie Agreement.  BPAT and the Colstrip transmission owners are working to establish new scheduling and reservation points on the Montana Intertie and will provide additional information when available.
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